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Welcome Guests! 

 
We are excited to have you worship with us today!  
If you are a first-time or returning guest, we would 
like to connect with you. Please take a minute to 
either scan the QR Code to the right with your phone 
camera or complete the “We’re Glad You’re Here” 
card found in the pew racks, and place the card in 
the offering plate when it comes around. 
 

Order of Service 

   
WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS                           
 
CALL TO WORSHIP                                          
 
SONGS OF PRAISE Psalm 24 (The King of Glory) 
 In Christ Alone 
 Waymaker 
   
PASTORAL PRAYER/LORD’S PRAYER                                                                                           
  
OFFERING INVITATION AND PRAYER                                     

 Children are dismissed for children’s church 
 
OFFERING MUSIC I Surrender All / Joyous Light 
 
SCRIPTURE Matthew 4:12-19, 23-25 (Page 958) 
  
MESSAGE                                                                          
   
 
COMMUNION 
 
CLOSING SONG Blest Be the Tie That Binds 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
* Children’s Church  

Children ages 4 through 2nd grade are invited to children’s church.  
A snack is provided. Please see an usher with any allergy concerns. 
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“The Kingdom of God” 

 



Announcements 

 

Prayer Request Cards 
Prayer request cards are available in the pew racks and in the narthex. 
The ushers will collect them before the service. 
 
NHCBC would like to welcome Nick Fagnilli who is be filling in for 
Manny this morning. Nick is a composer, pianist, and teacher who 
received his composition degree from Ithaca College and is pursuing 
his Masters degree in Music Education at Carnegie Mellon University. 
He teaches at Montessori Centre Academy and privately through 
Kathy’s Music. You can find his work at fagnilliousmusic.com and on 
his YouTube channel, Nick’s Got The Aux.  
 
Billiards and Bible for Young and Youngish Adults  
Beginning Friday January 10th at 6:30 p.m. 
Drop by the Hall Residence to play pool and stay to study the Bible. 
Text Ashley 850-380-6779 so we can arrange childcare and snacks. 
Tentatively reoccurring first Fridays of the month. 
 
Ladies Memorable Brunch Group 
The January meeting of the Ladies Memorable Brunch Group will be 
this Thursday, January 9th from 10:00 a.m. to noon at the Panera 
across from Ross Park Mall (7217 McKnight Rd, Ross Township, PA 
15237). Reach out to Jennifer with questions: 412-932-8956 or 
tnjen2023@gmail.com. 
 
Save the Date for NHCBC’s Annual Meeting 
Sunday, January 26 there will be a potluck lunch following worship and 
the meeting will begin at 1:00 p.m. Those with last names A-I  are 
asked bring a side dish to share and those with last names J-Z are 
asked to bring a main dish to share. The meeting will include the 
election of Board and Committee members for 2025, approval of the 
budget, and other business. 
 
New Sunday School Class Starting in January: 
The Moral Teachings of Jesus, led by Josh and Joanne Maddock. 
The teachings in this class will follow Pastor Jeremy’s sermon series 
starting in January. 
 
Deacons Fund Collection - The Deacons Fund is managed by the 
Board of Deacons and exists solely to provide people who are 
experiencing a dire, financial emergency with aid on a temporary basis.  
Not limited exclusively to church members, and entirely confidential, the 
funds you contribute have helped many people over the years at 
NHCBC.  Make your contribution in one of the envelopes provided in 
the pews, mark “Deacons Fund” on the envelope and place in the 
offering plate. The Deacons thank you for this special gift.  If you have 
such a financial need, please see Lynn Berney or Lori Tissue. 

http://fagnilliousmusic.com/


Thank You for Serving  

This Week and Next 
 
 January 5 January 12 
Nursery/Toddler Room Caitlin O’Neil Devin Porterfield  
Ushers Suzi Hines Shannon Porterfield 
 Christine O’Neil Needed 
 
Thank you to our worship team: Song Leaders Lynn Berney  
and Sue Clark; Video Tech Kayden O’Neil 
 
 

Coming Up This Week 
      
Today: 12:00 p.m. Deacons Board Meeting 
   6:00 p.m. Catalyst 
 
Tuesday: 10:00 a.m. Bible Study 
 
Wednesday:   6:00 p.m. Prayer Group (virtual)  
   7:00 p.m. CE Board Meeting (virtual) 
 
Thursday: 10:00 a.m. Ladies Memorable Brunch  
   6:30 p.m. Choir Rehearsal  
          
Friday:   6:30 p.m. Billiards and Bible for Young Adults 
 
Next Sunday:   9:00 a.m. Praise Band Rehearsal 
   9:30 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
   9:45 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:00 a.m. Worship 
   6:00 p.m. Catalyst 

   
   

 
  

   


